

Isabel Ramsey
Headteacher
Temple Grove Academy
Friars Way
Tunbridge Wells
Kent
TN2 3UA

Sessions House County Hall Maidstone Kent ME14 1XQ

Date: 23 October 2019

Dear Isabel

We would like to congratulate you, your staff, governors and children on achieving a good outcome at the recent Ofsted inspection. This is a great achievement for the school and for Kent. Well done.

We know how much effort goes into an Ofsted inspection. The judgement of good is a credit to your leadership, the dedication and hard work from pupils, families, staff and governors. We are pleased with the inspection result.

Thank you for contributing to the increasing number of good schools in Kent. We would like to offer our very best wishes for the school's continued development. Please do not hesitate to contact Polly Sharman for any further support you may require in the future.

Yours sincerely

Matt Dunkley CBE Corporate Director

Children, Young People and Education